
HOT LANES

Town Hall Meeting

Monday, March 14

7:00 P.M.

Woodbridge Senior High School

Auditorium

3001 Old Bridge Road, Woodbridge, VA 22192

Hosted by:


 Supervisor Corey Stewart

And

The Committee to Save HOV

VDOT is considering plans to convert HOV lanes
into High Occupancy Toll (HOT) Lanes.  Come and let your voice be heard by state and local officials.
Directions: From I-95 take exit 160 (123 North/Gordon Blvd). Go North on 123.  Turn left onto Old Bridge Rd. Drive Approx. 3 miles to Antietam Rd.  Woodbridge High School will be on your left.  For further information, contact Supervisor Corey Stewart’s office at 703-792-4643 or lcronin@pwcgov.org
